

MANCHESTER UNITED SUPPORTERS GIBRALTAR BRANCH

Founded 1993

(Registered with Manchester United Football Club)

Patron: The Hon. Sir Peter R. Caruana QC, Hon. President: Chris Smalling, Life President: Clive A. Moberley

NEWSLETTER No 1F of 2014/2015 (MAY 2015)

Dear Member,

SPECTACULAR TAPAS EVENING

Manuel and Antonio are presenting a great tapas evening. There will be 18 tapas per person of which 3 will be dessert. The event will be held on Saturday, 23rd May, 2015 at 8.30 pm. You can see some of our varied selection of tapas on Facebook: Price per person £15.00.

A deposit of £5.00 per person will secure your reservation.

Please call Manuel on 20069899

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The Branch Annual General Meeting will be held on Thursday, 11th June, 2015 at 7.30 pm. Notice and Agenda of the Meeting will be sent to all members by post together with Renewal Forms for the Season 2015/2016.

SUMMER HOURS

We shall soon be discussing the Summer Hours for the season and once agreed will be circulated to our members.

FACEBOOK PAGE

Members are reminded that our Facebook Page is: Manchester United Supporters Gibraltar Branch.

THE COMMITTEE